Damerow, Morgan B (ATG) Jun 2, 2022 at 5:00 PM
To: Jean Mendoza, Board Position2, Board Position3, Board Position4 & 3 more Details

RE: Open Public Meetings Act
Dear Ms. Mendoza and YRCAA Board Members,

Ms. Mendoza copied me on the message below which included a copy of the letter written to the Board. The Office of the Attomey General

[AGO) has published rescurces which may be of assistance to you. The first is an Open Government Resource Manual. Chapter Three of the

Manual contains 2 general cverview of the Open Public Meetings Act (OPWA). It includes some hypothetical questions to assist with

understanding the OFMA axpectations.

The second resource is the Open Public Meetings Act Guidance. The Guidance addresses freguently asked questions sbout process to fill

vacant positions by public agency governing bodies.

Fleasze understand that in sharing thesa resources, | am offering no opinion or conclusion on any of the issues addressad in the letter Nor
am | offering the same regarding whether the YRCAA has satisfied or falled to meet its OPMA obligations. | saw an opportunity 1o share

information that may be of assistance and did not want o let that opportunity pass.

Respactfully,

Morgan Damerow



